
Notice 

 

Date: 3-12-2021 

This is to inform to all the final year B.Tech students (2018-22) that, as 

notice issued by academic branch 2nd Dec, 2021 the semester end 

exams of Dec, 2021 will be in offline mode and the even semester 

classes will be in online mode.  So you are requested to vacate the 

rooms by 2nd January 2022 failing which disciplinary action will be 

taken.  After that hostel admission process for new batch will be done 

and rooms will be reallocated as per the new list. 

       Hostel Authorities 

 

 

 


